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County of El Dorado Clerk of the Board <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Bean Barn
gary klopfenstein <copterklop@gmail.com> Fri, Mar 11, 2022 at 10:22 PM
To: edc.cob@edcgov.us

I would like to see this project be approved.(DR20-0009).  I've visited other Bean Barns that Angela runs and they are
great businesses. She employs local people and has a very slight impact. 

We need this drive up service here in Cameron Park.


Thank You 
Gary Klopfenstein
530-391-6746

Public Comment #19
BOS Rcvd. 3-14-2022
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County of El Dorado Clerk of the Board <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Bean Barn Location


Ken Thompson <ktwalker@aol.com> Sat, Mar 12, 2022 at 10:05 AM
Reply-To: Ken Thompson <ktwalker@aol.com>
To: "edc.cob@edcgov.us" <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Good Morning,

We are residents of Cameron Woods and drive through the intersection of Mira Loma Dr. and
Cameron Park Dr. on a daily basis. This intersection can be very difficult to traverse particularly
during "going to work and returning home times".  Having been small business owners and current
coffee lovers, we are certainly not adverse to this type of business. However, this is certainly not a
good location due to the current traffic situation.

Please consider the traffic safety impacts in your decision to allow or not allow this business
venture.

Sincerely,

Ken and LaNell Thompson
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County of El Dorado Clerk of the Board <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Bean barn
Katherine Hebertson <k.hebertson@yahoo.com> Sun, Mar 13, 2022 at 1:45 AM
To: "edc.cob@edcgov.us" <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

To Whom It May Concern;

Bean Barn is a valued small business in the Placerville area. I have many friends to frequent thier
establishment almost daily. I believe that our county should be supporting and encouraging small
businesses. I was sad to hear that the BOS denied this business's attempt at expansion. Please
support Bean Barn's expansion into Cameron Park.

Thank you, 
Katherine Hebertson 
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